
13 March, 2024

I. Preliminaries

A. Call to Order- 4:36 pm

B. Prayer and Devotional- Representative Offhaus

C. Opening Remarks- President Compaan

1. Let’s work to refocus on SGA for the rest of the semester. We only have

five weeks left of work and want to finish strong. The WSCUC student

forum is tomorrow from 2-3 pm in Wilden Lecture Hall. Please attend if

you can and spread the word to other students. Election results are in and

Director Gray has been elected as the SGA president for 24’-25’,

Congratulations! Interviews for the rest of next year's staff begin next

week. Decisions will go out on March 22 with the rest of the Student

Leadership decisions across campus. Thank you for filling out the

mid-semester check-in and making suggestions. They were helpful and

will be used moving forward.

II. Approval of Meeting Minutes

A. Proposed Changes to Minutes: Title of document for the Business Meeting held

on 1/31/24.

B. Motion to Approve Minutes from the Business Meeting held on 1/31/24

1. Motion- Director Gray

2. Second- Senator Towne
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a) Aye- 9

b) Nay- 0

c) Abstained- 0

C. Motion to Approve Minutes from the Business Meeting held on 2/28/24

1. Motion- Senator Airth

2. Second- Senator Fillari

a) Aye- 9

b) Nay- 0

c) Abstained- 0

III. Committee Updates

A. Experience Committee led by Senator Fillari

1. Working on an open mic night in the new student space to create a

community experience. They are brainstorming OSQ questions for next

week.

B. PR Committee led by Director Peck

1. The committee filmed Lu’au videos last Sunday for promotional material.

Currently, they are working on promoting the Pie in the Face event and the

WSCUC visit and student forum.

C. Wellness Committee led by Representative Offhaus

1. The Red Cross Blood Drive took place today, they will have an accurate

headcount next week. They worked on collecting OSQ feedback from last

week.

D. Belonging Committee led by Representative Rockney
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1. Currently working on the

OQS given to SGA from Dr. Hall regarding on-campus housing. The

question is regarding summer housing and student interest in keeping the

same living unit from the school year.

E. Survey Committee led by Director Gray

1. The Survey was sent out today. Several prizes will be raffled off to get

students interested in participating. Friday there will be a table with hot

chocolate for students who fill out the survey and there is a Pie in the Face

event coming up on March 22nd from 1 to 4 pm where students can pie

SGA members if they filled out the survey. All of SGA should be there for

the entire event. Please let us know if you cannot make it. You do not need

to participate as a “piee” but if you can please do.

IV. Funding Request led by Grace Beck

A. This event was created to provide a space where women on campus can perform

their music in a designated space. Several students expressed their joy over this

event last year and are excited about it returning this year. What they are asking

for is funding from SGA. They will be renting sound and lighting equipment from

APU, purchasing posters to advertise, and decorations for the event. She’s It

Collective is an official club and will be hosting this event.

1. The organization became a club this year and hopes to leverage this

position in the future to maintain this event after the event creators have

graduated.

a) Moved to an Executive Session
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(1) Motion to

approve funding up to $525.00

(a) Motion- Senator Airth

(b) Second-

(i) Aye- 8

(ii) Nay- 0

(iii) Abstain- 1

V. One Question Survey Results led by Representative Offhaus

A. Question: On a scale of 1 to 5 how connected do you feel at APU?

1. 108 students were polled

2. The majority answered 4

3. Commuters tended to answer lower on the scale

4. The method used by Wellness this cycle was canvasing and it proved very

effective.

VI. Focus Group Training led by President Compaan

A. SGA is conducting student focus groups in connection with APU administration

to gather student feedback and create strategic plans with the feedback to enhance

the student experience. This time was used to prepare SGA members to lead these

focus groups and effectively gather student opinion.

VII. Closing

A. Closing Prayer- Senator Fillari

B. Meeting Adjournment- 5:35 pm
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